
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

Tim Jones requested the following records:  

 

“a copy, in its entirety, of the report given to the school board regarding the investigation of 

workplace harassment allegations as reported by the Kane County Chronicle. This report was 

prepared by Drendel & Jansons Law Group and presented to the school board.  

 

Additionally, I would like all information as it pertains to any disciplinary action because of the 

results of the investigation.”  

 

This FOIA request was received Nov. 10, 2021, and responded to on Nov. 17. It took 2 District 

employees a total of 35 minutes ($23.39) to respond to this FOIA request. Total attorney time 

equaled 0 hours ($0). 


